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The Plymoulh Visuolly lmpoired

Bowls Club is keen to encourqge new
rnembers, wheiher they be ex ployers

or jusl looking to try lhe gqme.

Our friendly club, the lcrgest of its type in the South West,
plcys at the Hoe Bowling Green between April ond

Septernber and then ct the l-ife Centre for the remoining
months of the year.

It includes individuols of vorious ages ond is not linked to
any Plyrnouth lecgues, but does play o number of

friendty rnotches throughout the yeor"

For more information about joining
Gontact Terry on O7837 117349

Ted on 0{752 405893 or
Bill on O773,4 4X3232


